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To All Parents and Carers






        21 November 2013
Dear Parents and Carers

PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION

I wrote to you on 8 November 2013 inviting nominations for our two Parent Governor vacancies.  We have received six nominations and thank you to everyone who has shown such an interest in being part of the governing body team.  As we have more than two nominations we will be holding a ballot.

We have received the following nominations:

Iyabo Agiri


Beatrice Dadi


Ruth Dollner


Sally McKay


Rebecca Swann


Marie Walker
Please find attached to this letter a short statement from each of the nominees for you to consider and to assist you in making your choice.  

Every parent and carer is entitled to vote and, therefore, two voting slips are attached – for families who have two parents and carers.  Please place an ‘X’ in  the boxes of the two nominees of your choice, place the slip in a sealed envelope and return the envelope to school either via your child, in person to Reception or posted to the school.  The envelope should be marked for the attention of Susan Bolton, PA to the Headteacher & Governors.  Please ensure that you put the name of your child and tutor group on the outside of the envelope so that we can register who has voted and ensure that only vote per parent is received.  If the envelope does not have your child’s name on it or you place more than two ‘X’s on the ballot sheet, the vote will not be counted.  

The voting slip must be returned to the school by 9.00am on Monday 2 December 2013.  The envelopes will be opened and votes counted on Monday 2 December at 3.30pm. Parents and carers will be informed of the result on Tuesday 3 December 2013.

We have had a very good response to our request for new parent governor representatives.  Please show your support for the six candidates by ensuring that you register your vote.

Yours sincerely
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Tim Warner

Chair of Governors
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     PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION

NOVEMBER 2013
BALLOT PAPER

DECIDE ON THE TWO CANDIDATES YOU WISH TO VOTE FOR

MARK AN ‘X’ IN THE BOX NEXT TO YOUR TWO CHOICES OF CANDIDATE
PLACE THE VOTING SLIP IN A SEALED ENVELOPE

MARK FOR THE ATTENTION OF SUSAN BOLTON, PA TO HEADTEACHER & GOVERNORS

WRITE YOUR CHILD’S NAME AND CLASS ON THE OUTSIDE OF THE ENVELOPE

RETURN ENVELOPE TO SCHOOL EITHER: 

VIA YOUR CHILD, 

VIA RECEPTION 

OR POST TO SUSAN BOLTON, PA TO HEADTEACHER & GOVERNORS, THOMAS TALLIS SCHOOL, KIDBROOKE PARK ROAD, LONDON, SE3 9PX 

BALLOT PAPERS TO BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN 4.00PM ON THURSDAY 28 NOVEMBER 2013
TWO VACANCIES - VOTE FOR TWO CANDIDATES ONLY - SLIPS WITH MORE THAN TWO ‘X’s WILL NOT BE INCLUDED IN THE BALLOT
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Kidbrooke Park Road
London SE3 9PX

t: 020 8856 0115
f: 020 83313004
www.thomastallisschool.com

Head: Carolyn Roberts
e: headteacher@thomastallis.org.uk




IYABO AGIRI







BEATRICE DADI






RUTH DOLLNER

SALLY MCKAY

REBECCA SWANN

MARIE WALKER









































